
SANTA PICTURES 
Santa will be at Washington tomorrow Friday, 

December 11 during the school day.  Every 

child will have the opportunity to visit with 

him, if they choose.  If you would like to have 

a picture of your child’s visit with Santa, 

please send $5, with checks made out to 

Washington PTA.  You can purchase additional 

copies for $5 each.  All money will go to PTA 

and be used to support our students at school.  

Pictures will be distributed in Thursday folders 

on Thursday, December 17. 

 

                                Student Name_________________________ 

                                Teacher Name _________________________ 

                                 I have enclosed $_______ for _______copies 


